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July, 2024 

  

    

 

         

  

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter Editor—Chris Dale 
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Vice President’s Report 

Submitted by Sandy Seader 
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Business Meeting Minutes  

Submitted by Jane Walker 
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New members -Kathy and Rodney Kellett with their new 2023 Hypersonic Gray Stingray  
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baycrigg@live.com
Typewritten text
LGCA Club-wide e-mail “Blast” Messages

Several members have mentioned they are not receiving the periodic blast e-mail 
messages sent to all members.

This process means sending e-mail to approximately 80 addresses.  It is quite possible your
 e-mail service sees this and determines the messages are “spam”.  In some cases your 
e-mail service will deliver these to Trash or Spam folders.  In other cases the provider will 
not even deliver them to you.

To best ensure you receive club-wide messages, please add “lgca73@outlook.com” as a 
Contact in your e-mail address book.

This may also apply to the monthly Reflections newsletter notices.  For these, please also 
add “lgcahome@pb06.wixemails.com” as a Contact.
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240515 emich car show flyer.png
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Marketplace Ads 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

John Rullo of Deluxe Speedometer and Cable Service is 
offering club members a 15% discount on ACDelco 

batteries. To receive your discount just show your LGCA 
name tag! 

 

Thanks Phil Morgan for setting this up!  
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